
 

Autumn 2023 
How does it feel when 

everything erupts? 

Geography  
 

This term we are going to be 
looking at volcanoes. This will 
include looking at the structure 
of volcanoes, studying examples 
of volcanic eruptions and their 

impacts, the causes of volcanoes 
and the ring of fire.  

Art  
 

We will study the artist Melaine Yazzie, 
we will look at printmaking and then 

create a final piece, this will be an 
‘emotional eruption picture’.   

PE  
 

The units we will cover 
this term are basketball, 
fitness, gymnastics and 

dodgeball. 

Science  
 

We will be looking 
at living things and 

their habitats, 
whilst also looking 

at animals 
including humans.  

PSHE 
 

We will be learning about 
the following topics: 

Physical health and fitness, 
Healthy eating, 

Health and prevention, 
People who care for me and 

Caring Friendships. 
 

RE 
In RE our two 

enquiry questions 
are… 

 
How far would a 

Sikh go for 
his/her religion? 

 
Is the Christmas 

story true? 

English  
 

In English our main text is 
‘Bloom – The surprising 

seeds of Sorrel Fallowfield’. 
We will write for a range of 

purposes this term.  

Maths  
 

We will be covering place 
value, addition and 

subtraction and 
multiplication and division.  

Computing  
 

We will be looking at E-
Safety, data handling and 

app design this term. 
 

French   
We will be looking 
at phonics to begin 

the term before 
learning about fruit 

and vegetables. 

Music  
 

We will be learning a 
range of songs, whilst 
also learning to play 

the recorder.  

DT 
 

Our DT unit this 
term is based around 

food. We will be 
looking at recipes and 
creating examples of 

roman dishes.  

Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
Please find our learning overview for the autumn 
term.  
 
This term in cedar class our theme is ‘How does it 
feel when everything erupts?’ this will link all of our 
learning together. We will be starting the term by 
focusing on ‘how we learn’ and looking at our value 
of diversity. We will be reading the book we are all 
different. Our first week will be a different timetable 
to our usual one, it will be a welcome back week based 
around this value.  
 
Your child should have received a letter containing 
key information about their new class. If you have not 
received this, please let me know and I will send 
another via seesaw.  
 
If you have any questions throughout the year, please 
don’t hesitate to message on seesaw.  
 
Laura Pagden  

History  
 

We will be learning about 
the romans, the roman 

empire and the impact this 
had on Britain.   


